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About the Project
NYC Health + Hospitals/Coler Skilled Nursing Facility is located on the 
north side of Roosevelt Island. During Hurricane Sandy in 2012 the facility 
suffered flood damage to critical building infrastructure.
In the aftermath of Sandy, Senator Chuck Schumer helped secure a large 
FEMA grant for NYC Health + Hospitals (H+H). The grant seeks to protect 
the City’s most vulnerable public hospitals from coastal flooding and 
includes NYC H+H/Coler. 
Currently, H+H is in the pre-design phase for a new perimeter hazard 
mitigation system at NYC H+H/Coler. To protect the long-term care facility from future damage, NYC H+H will design and 
construct a new perimeter hazard mitigation system at Coler. This mitigation system will create a berm barrier, provide 
protection for up to a 500-year coastal flood event, and will protect the campus from major storm events.

Below are renderings that depict what the landscape can look like after the completion of this project.

Get Involved

•	 Share your vision and preferences with the 		
	 project team through our online project input  
	 survey at colercoastalresiliency.com/survey  
	 or by scanning this QR code.

•	 Reach out to the project team at  
	 colercoastalresiliency@gmail.com.

•	 Visit the project website at  
	 www.colercoastalresiliency.com.


